

## Missionary Evangelism to Corrections

Sharing the gospel & Christ's love with those in corrections since 1982

I was in prison and you came to visit me. Matthew 25:36b

12/13/11

Dear Friends of MEC

I hope you are doing well and staying close to our Lord. I am sending you this letter as an appeal for financial support as we close out 2011. As you know, MEC has an extensive impact and a small budget. Our 250 volunteers preach the gospel to about 1000 inmates every week in the twenty county jails we minister. While in these services, many inmates find salvation and hope as they enter into the Kingdom of God through our Lord Jesus Christ.

Yet our annual budget is small, only about \$60,000. As I write this letter we find ourselves well behind our budgetary needs. Our year-to-date expenses have been \$56,193 while our support has been \$49,400. Due to our current giving patterns we have had to cut back on office staffing. We will need approximately \$11,000 by the year's end to meet our expenses. Any support you are able to provide at this time would be appreciated.

Please continue to remember MEC in your prayers. Pray for our finances, but most importantly that God would continue to provide opportunities for those in corrections to hear the gospel and be saved.

Sincerely

Saul Selby

MEC Executive Director

MISSIONARY EVANGELISM TO CORRECTIONS

"The Spirit of the Lord is on Me, because
He has anointed Me to preach good news to the poor.
He has sent Me to proclaim freedom for the prisoners and recovery of sight for the blind, to release the oppressed,
to proclaim the year of the Lord's favor."
Luke 4:18-19

PO Box 542, Wyoming, MN 55092 651-408-1300 mec@usfamily.net www.mecjailministry.com